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Zonta Club of Wynnum Redland Inc.

PO Box 132

Capalaba 

Queensland 4157 


AREA 5 DISTRICT 24

CHARTER DATE: 24 SEPTEMBER 1981

wynnumredlands@zontadistrict24.org

NEWSLETTER AUGUST 2007

PRESIDENT: Judith Trevan-Hawke (HM 3821 2511)

CORRESPONDENCE: Janet Mylne (HM 3399 3342)

TREASURER: Philippa Donaldson (MOB 0411 875 234)

NEWSLETTER: Margaret Finegan (HM 3207 4442)

CALENDAR

AUGUST

13th Redlands Show Holiday dinner meeting at Barbara Wills’ home 42 Hardy Rd Birkdale. Guest speaker Bev Folliott.

19th 6.30 am Run for a Cure at Victoria Pt Reserve register at Stockland Cleveland from Thursday 16th  $10 head/$20 a family for info contact Lesley Davies 3409 4775 

27th August Board Meeting

SEPTEMBER

7,8,9 District 24 Conference Tweed Heads

10th Dinner Meeting Alexandra Hills Hotel

23rd September Spring Walk for Unifem, interesting Redlands venue to be advised, meeting at 8am finishing with morning tea.

24th September Board Meeting AND our 26th Birthday

OCTOBER

8th Dinner Meeting Alexandra Hills Hotel

29th October Board Meeting

NOVEMBER

12th Dinner Meeting Alexandra Hills Hotel

18th Art Show with Champagne and Canapés 3 pm at Marilyn Steenland’s home 19 Earl Parade Manly

26th November Board Meeting

DECEMBER

2nd Christmas Jaunt venue to be decided

10th Christmas Dinner Meeting Alexandra Hills Hotel

MARCH 2008

6TH Thursday, International Women’s Day Dinner at Alexandra Hills Hotel.

DINNER MEETING DETAILS

DATE 
MONDAY 13TH AUGUST 

Apologies must be made to Philippa Donaldson 0411 875 234 by Thursday 7th June. After this date all meals must be paid for.

VENUE
 Barbara Wills’ home, 32 Hardy Rd Birkdale.  Guest Speaker Bev Folliott re Zonta Foundation.

COST
$28

TIME
6.30 for Fellowship- Dinner to be served at 7 pm
ZONTA BIRTHDAYS

Phyllis Pledger celebrates on the 6th and Marilyn Steenland on the 30th. Happy Birthday to you both.

PRESIDENTS REPORT

Dear all,

We have had another busy month with a very successful Christmas in July. Fifty six people attended the dinner at Connections Restaurant and everyone was very supportive of Zonta and our fund raising activities. It was great to welcome Jill home from New York and to see Andrea and her husband Jeremy on leave from QATAR. Thank you to Marilyn for all the coordination and to those members who assisted with advice and support and providing another bumper crop of raffle prizes.

As I write we are preparing for the combined Fashion Show with the Redlands Museum. 

Saturday 4th August promises to be a fun afternoon with girlie clothes and a ‘pink raffle”. Your Zonta models are rehearsing their catwalk walk and polishing themselves up to represent the clothes in the best possible way! We promise no wardrobe malfunctions!

Plans are underway for the Zonta Conference in September, if you are attending please get your applications in and let us know, as we need everyone’s help with registrations. Claire was able to attend a meeting at Tweed Heads and will give us feedback at the next dinner meeting.

We have plans for further interesting events later in the year, so keep your thinking caps on and prepare for more fun and fellowship ahead.

Bev Folliott is our dinner guest in August and we will be discussing the motions for conference.

Until the next time. 

Judith Trevan-Hawke

SERVICE and FUNDRAISING REPORT 

1. Sausage Sizzle at Bunnings Victoria Point. Was successful and will be held again next year.

2. Wed 25th July Christmas in July at Connections Restaurant TAFE Alexandra Hills was successful and we collected, as they say, a tidy sum, I will let you all know how much at the dinner meeting. 
3. Sat 4th August Fashion Parade and Afternoon tea at the Redland Museum. Has also been held and I hope to have an idea of the amount raised by the dinner meeting. 

4. Sunday November 18th Art Show to be held at my home, 19 Earl Parade Manly, from 3 pm. We will serve Champagne and canapés and have Art on display throughout my home and patio area. Entry will be $15 and we will also receive commission on items sold. If you know Artists of a professional standard who would be interested in displaying their work please let me know.
5. Sunday 2nd December our Christmas Jaunt.
6. Many thanks to Gail Abbott who once again has sold Entertainment Books to raise $240.
Marilyn Steenland.

STATUS OF WOMEN

Applications have now closed for our Young Women in Public Affairs competition for this year.

Interviews will take place in late August with a decision to be announced at our September dinner meeting.

For those of you who have been asking, our new granddaughter arrived on 27 July: Katherine Elizabeth, to be known as Kate. We are looking forward to our next visit to New York in September to see the ‘new addition’ and her family. (Another Zontian perhaps?) 

Maybanke – The next general meeting will be in August. 

Jill Maclachlan

INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S NEWS

The next function for international is our Spring Walk. The date set is Sunday 23rd September starting at 8am at a venue in the Redlands still to be decided, but I am checking out an area at Alexandra Hills. We will finish with morning tea as usual.

Date Claimer is in our calendar for International Women’s Day Dinner on Thursday 6th March 2008 at the Alexandra Hills Hotel. I am calling for ideas for another excellent Guest Speaker; we need to build on our success with Prof Frazer this year. Please write your ideas down and forward to me, remembering the guest speaker must be prominent, interesting, and above all free. This last request is now urgent.

Jill Allen

PR & PROGRAMME

Chair of this committee is still to be decided, but we have Bev Folliott coming to speak about the Zonta Foundation. Last month’s speaker Susan Rankin the CEO of Redland Shire Council was excellent. We have had some articles in the local paper advertising the forthcoming fashion parade.  

MEMBERSHIP & ORGANIZATION 

We hope to have some ladies interested in coming to our September meeting.

 Gail Abbott

SILKY OAKS, MAYBANKE, REDLANDS MENTAL HEALTH, BREAKTHROUGH

As always, personal hygiene items, tee shirts, socks, non-perishable food items, art equipment, school supplies, toiletries and household items can be donated.

MOTION to be proposed by Janet Mylne “ That Judith Trevan-Hawke be our delegate at the District Conference on the 7, 8 & 9 September 2007 and that she be reimbursed $285 for her registration.” 

Next board meeting is 7pm Monday 30th July at Margaret Finegan’s 3 Whitehall Ave Birkdale.

                A Worldwide Service Organisation of Executives in Business and the Professions             working together to Advance the Status of Women


[image: image2.wmf] 

_1055142420.doc
[image: image1.png]ZONTA

'B‘

INTERNATIONAL








